Florida Letter Draft Messaging
Co-op GMs/CEOs to Advocates
 
Dear [FIRST],
 
[bookmark: _Hlk500153602]The Florida Constitutional Revision Commission (CRC) is meeting.  This appointed, unelected body meets every 20 years and has the ability to add constitutional amendments directly to our ballot.  They are currently considering a proposal that will hurt our co-op.  It is an experiment called “Proposal 51,” and it’s being pushed by a company that has never provided electricity to a single Floridian. 

What this experiment means for us is simple: Florida’s constitution would be changed, and as a result, it would allow others to decide what’s best for our members.

That is wrong and does not belong in our Constitution.

I need your help. Please let the CRC know you want to keep your co-op locally controlled and operated, and that you oppose Proposal 51. 

[TAKE ACTION NOW BUTTON]

[bookmark: _GoBack]But hurry – we only have until December 12 to let the CRC members know we are standing up against this. Please take action today.

Thank you.
 
Sincerely yours,

[Cooperative CEO/GM]

